
Subject: Re: Most recent born Vs All births in Five Years 
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Wed, 24 Feb 2021 13:18:15 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum: 

The most recent child has bidx=1.  You don't need to use v208 to identify this child. Some other
categories of children are harder to identify--for example, the youngest living child who is living
with the mother (b9=0). However, the most recent birth is always identified with just bidx=1.  Hope
this answers your question.
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